
The Week of July 24th-28th, 2023

Our 2nd Grade
Classroom News

Email: Catour.kimberly@cusd80.com

Mon.-Music/ Tues. P.E / Wed.-Library / Thurs.-Music / Fri.- P.E.

Reminders

Please check your student’s “Take 
Home” folder nightly.  This is where I 
will be putting important papers 
and graded work throughout the 
year.   We will send home info 
about homework next week. 

Important Dates

Supporting Your Student at Home

LanguageFundationsMathReading

What We’re Learning This Week

We will be reading 
the story, Clark 
the Shark. and 
discussing the 
setting. 

We will be 
reviewing the 
“Friends of 
Ten” and 
doubles facts. 

We will be 
reading, writing, 
& marking up 
words with 
digraphs and 
blends. 

We will be 
identifying and 
writing 
subjects and 
predicates in 
sentences. 

With the high temperatures, please have your child bring a water bottle to 
school each day.  
Also, we love for the students to have a snack, but please no candy or 
chips.  

Meet the Principal & Dean of Students Night
Date: Friday, July 28, 2023
Time: 4-8 pm (Principal & Dean of Students in 
attendance 5-7 pm)
Location: Peter Piper (Gilbert Rd. & Williams 
Field Rd.)
15% of all food, beverage, and funpass game 
credit sales will be donated back to Sanborn PTO


